
Testimony for 1371 in neutral position  

Chairman Thomas and Committee, my name is Phil Murphy representing the ND Soybean Growers 

Association.  Our board of directors has chosen to remain neutral at this time.  The board is willing to 

have conversations with the bill sponsors and other advocates and remain open and willing to further 

the very important growth of animal feeding. I was asked to prompt further outreach to our board 

members via email available on our Association website at https://ndsoygrowers.com/contact-us/  
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